
From: Melinda Osburn
To: House Labor and Commerce
Cc:
Subject: Alaska Pharmacy Board Appointee
Date: Tuesday, April 19, 2022 11:18:50 AM

Dear Committee Members, I am writing in support of the confirmation of Ramsey Bell to the State Pharmacy Board.
I believe she is eminently qualified and is enthusiastic in her willingness to serve our state.

I have read the transcript of the February 16, 2022 committee meeting. Nothing said there would disqualify Ms. Bell
from serving our state. We need a balance of voices in the political arena. I will watch the confirmation hearing
scheduled for Friday, April 22, with great interest. Please vote yes on confirming Ramsey Bell to the Alaska
Pharmacy Board.

Thank you,

Melinda Osburn

Anchorage, AK 99502

Sent from my iPhone



From: Valerie Haney
To: House Labor and Commerce
Subject: Ramsey Bell has our support
Date: Wednesday, April 20, 2022 11:25:02 AM

To whom it may concern:

We endorse medical treatments based on individual needs and we support
informed consent.

Please know that we support Ramsey Bell of Bernie’s pharmacy.  

We must not penalize those pharmacists who maintain their integrity in the
face of political opposition.  We highly value the individual  who can make
informed decisions based on their years of training and experience.

Please protect the individual pharmacist from being crushed by big Pharma and
those of the medical community with  controlling mindsets.

Sincerely,

Ron and Valerie Haney



From: Steve Francis
To: House Labor and Commerce
Subject: Ramsey Bell of Bernie’s Pharmacy
Date: Monday, April 18, 2022 8:29:49 PM

I am in support of medical treatments based on individual needs. I am in support of
informed consent. I am in support of the integrity of the individual whether doctor or
pharmacist who can make decisions based on their many years of training and experience.

Please know that we support Ramsey Bell, and desire to continue supporting Bernie’s local
Alaskan pharmacy. 

Please protect the individual pharmacist from being crushed by big Pharma and/or certain
controlling mindsets that want one-sided control fostering closed minded and standardized
decisions within the medical community. 

Sincerely,

Steve Francis 

 
Anchorage, AK 99501 




